
No Cost Contracts Signed – November 2011  
For your information, Superintendent Foster or the Director of Business Services has signed the following 
contracts during the month of November 2011 at no cost to the District:  
 

No Cost Contracts  

Name  Amount  Description  

St. Paul College -0- Internship 

   

   

   

 


